
Becoming
a

Game Changer!
Train up a child in the way he should go; even when he is old he will not depart from it. Proverbs 22:6

January Focus: WISDOM
The new year is upon us! With the turning of the calendar to 2019, many of us also try our hand at 

turning a new leaf and often that comes in the form of New Year's Resolutions. The types of possible 
resolutions are nearly endless - health/fitness, acquiring a new hobby, more date nights with our 

spouse, being more intentional in our devotion life, saving money, or putting down our cell phones more 
often and focussing on the life being lived around us. I’m one of those people who loves New Years - I 
love the optimism and hope that comes with a whole new year; almost anything can happen and that’s 

so exciting to me! In all honesty, I am also someone who can become almost obsessive with 
accomplishing goals that I have set out. I like to believe that this is one of the reasons God has called 

me to be a teacher; goals and teaching seem to go hand in hand. In 2019, I have set some small goals 
for myself (and, admittedly, called it something corny like ‘20 before 2020’) but this year I am trying 
something a little different. Instead of fixating on everything that I need to accomplish, I am going to 
focus on the opportunities that God is giving me this year. Instead of legalistically checking off ‘to do’ 
lists and revamping floundering goals, I’m going to ask God for the wisdom to know when enough is 

enough and move on to the next gift that He has instore for me. This year, I desire to be a student - a 
disciple - of a wise and gracious God.

BIBLICAL THROUGHLINES
Throughout the daily routines at TCS your 

children are exposed to and learning 
about 10 Biblical Throughlines. IF you 

would like to familiarize yourselves and 
your families with the Throughlines, please 
feel free to use the family devotional that 

we compiled several years ago by 
clicking on the link below:

TCS Family Devotional

SPOTLIGHT: Christmas Hampers
THANK-YOU once again for helping us bless 

several families known by members of 
our school community this Christmas!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1U5aDujm9ueV1ZWZq9f_efzqAgwiR_uyS/view?usp=sharing

